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Please publish the following as a Legal Notice, one (1) time on Wednesday, July 12th and 

Friday July 14th, 2023.  Email the bill to:  invoices@bradfordpa.com  
 

The City of Bradford is Accepting bids for the purchase of a used 2017 Ford F550 Super Duty 4X4 Reg Cab 

& Chassis or newer with 20,000 miles or less which will meet the City specifications.  All sealed bids must 

be clearly marked “Ford F550 Bid” and submitted to the City Administrator’s Office before 4:00 p.m., July 

25, 2023, bids will be opened at 6:00 p.m. at the City Council meeting. The City reserves the right to 

reject any or all Bids. Any questions may be directed to Chip Comilla at 814-362-3884, Ext. 411, or email 

ccomilla@yahoo.com.  For a detailed specification list, please call 814-362-3884, ext. 110, or see our 

website at www.bradfordpa.org in the “Public & Legal Notices” section.   
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